
   

 

  

 

“I unexpectedly adopted Bentley from the Pomona Animal 

Shelter on my lunch break while looking for our missing 

cat. My cat was safely at home when I returned.” 

Bentley belongs to Gayle Allen, Admin Secretary II 

Social & Behavioral Sciences & Online Education 

Pet of the Month Sponsored by the Classified Development Committee 


